From: patrick mc ginley

Sent: 08 February 2017 09:26

To: aquaculturereview

Subject: aquaculture licences reviewing
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear sir /madam,there is a need to give more licences so there can be more employment in these rural
communities.

There is a need to use our resources for the benefit of our people.

Time is a crucial factor in the survival of these rural communities and it also impacts even on the survival
of our native language.

This time is here now.

all the best in your considerations,patrick mc ginley



